Steven Seee

From: Sue <slbc5588@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 8:17 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup @gmail.com
Subject: support for Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

I have been a client of Mary Polizzi at Aspire Dermatology in Warwick, RI for several years. Mary treats my facial skin for
redness due to rosacea. The difference that these treatments have made in improving the redness and in my overall
appearance have been truly amazing! The improvement of the skin on my face has boosted my self-confidence and | am
much more comfortable going out in public without any makeup on. Losing the services Mary provides would be
detrimental. | hope you consider the importance of having someane with Mary’s credentials to continue to practice
doing what she does, as myself and other people greatly benefit from someone like herself.

Sincerely,

Susan Callegari

40 Cardinal Road

East Lyme, CT 06333

slbc5588@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone



